
Welcome to Middle School 

 
 

A Special Invitation to the Class of 2028  
 

Students and Parents 
You are cordially invited to the  

Middle School Parent/Student Night at  
Austin Middle School 

 

Come take a tour, meet teachers and find out 
valuable information to be successful in 

 middle school 
 

Drop in Scavenger Hunt 
Tuesday May 4th, 2021 

5:30-7:30 
 

To keep crowds at a minimum, we ask that only students 
and parents/guardians attend 

We look forward to seeing you! 


